URGENT

No. 37001/212

Royal Thai Embassy
RS Oslo

The Royal Thai Embassy presents its compliments to the Royal Ministry of
Foreign Affairs of Norway and, has the honour to request the Ministry to kindly convey the
Message from His Majesty the King of Thailand to His Majesty the King of Norway,
as follows;

BEGIN

His Majesty the King of Norway,
Oslo.

The Queen and I are deeply saddened by reports of the bombing in Oslo and
the tragic shooting incident on Utoeya Island, resulting in senseless deaths and injuries of
so many innocent people. We extend our profound sympathy and sincere condolences to
Your Majesty, the people of Norway and particularly the bereaved families who have
suffered great loss and grief.

(M.R.) Bhumibol R.

END

The Royal Thai Embassy avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the

Royal Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Norway the assurances of its highest consideration.

The Royal Ministry of Foreign Affairs,
OSLO.



